
Making Piggy Pretty 
Piggy Bank Workshop

In preparation and anticipation of America Saves Week (February 24th – 29th), Latah 
Credit Union and University of Idaho Extension are teaming up again to bring you 
the 2nd Annual Piggy Bank Contest. To get your piggy bank ready for the contest, we 
are bringing you the “Making Your Piggy Pretty” workshop.

Drop in, come at the beginning, stay the whole time, whatever works for you. We 
have ribbon, glue, tape, stickers, jewels, paint, scissors, etc. to dress up your piggy 
and make it shine… just in time to enter it into the 2nd Annual Piggy Bank Contest at 
the end of February. And you want to enter. There are awesome prizes for the 
winners in several categories. Adults, kids, big kids, adults that act like kids, everyone 
is invited to participate in the Piggy Bank Contest…but you have to make your piggy 
first. 

Bring your base piggy bank structure to the fairgrounds. We have ideas to help you 
create. Bring toilet paper rolls, chip cans, jars, actual piggy banks, anything 
paintable, moldable, change collectible (the piggy banks need a coin slot to enter 
the contest). We will help you create. And for the first 25 through the door, you will 
receive a free paintable piggy… the catch… you have to enter the contest with your 
free decked out diva.

Come join the fun, make new friends… and make a prize winning piggy bank!

When:  Saturday, February 8th

Where:  Middle Room - Latah County  
Fairgrounds (1021 Harold Street)

What Time: 10:00 – 12:00 pm
How Much:  Free
Questions: Contact Karen 883-2241 or

krichel@uidaho.edu

Persons with disabilities who require alternative means for communication of program information or reasonable accommodations need to contact Karen Richel one week before the event at 200 S. Almon Street, 
Suite 201, Moscow, ID 83843, phone: 208-883-2241.
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